November 2015

Hello Home School Families -
 
We have been homeschooling our son for 4 years through Pacific Coast Charter School (PCCS) in Watsonville. I am writing to let you know that PCCS currently has openings for additional families, if you are interested.
We have been very happy with this school.
 
PCCS goes from Kindergarten through High School and is a fairly academic program, seeking to prepare kids for college. However, it is also a flexible program. Our family travels a lot and PCCS has been very supportive of this. 
 
The staff really listens to parents, and kids are able to take classes across the grade levels. PCCS allows kids to take High School classes if they are able and ready to do so. My son (age 12) loves math and has been taking the high school math classes for 2 years now. He has really enjoyed this. The high school students and teachers have all been very welcoming and encouraging. 
 
PCCS offers all the required High School Math classes, which are taught by California credentialed teachers. K-8 Workshops (also taught by California credentialed teachers,) are optional and include science, art, writing and a newspaper class for Middle School students (the kids absolutely love this class). All the teachers we've had have been great.
  
PCCS has two separate libraries, one with specific curriculum resources for the K-5 students and a second, larger resource library equipped with computers, a large selection of books (for both Middle School and High School students), and various media. Next to the main library is a ceramic art studio equipped with potters wheels. Chrome books are available for students to use on site. All students have email accounts and use Google Drive to share work with their teachers and each other. There is also a parent meeting room and a Café located within the building (with very good and inexpensive coffee - a great bonus for parents waiting for kids to get done with classes!). 
 
The school is located on Green Valley Road in Watsonville, CA (in The Towers, which is also the District Office for Pajaro Valley Unified School District and is also where the Watsonville Adult Education is located). 
 
For more information, call: (831) 786-2180 x6170
or see the PCCS Web site at: https://pccs-pajaro-ca.schoolloop.com/
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